Apply for 2025 Student Internships at National Laboratories
Applications are currently being accepted for the spring 2025 term for two programs offered by the Department of Energy (DOE) Office of Science: the Science Undergraduate Laboratory Internships and the Community College Internships. Students and recent graduates will conduct research and technical projects at national laboratories. The application deadline for the two programs is October 2, 2024 (5:00 p.m. ET). Learn more about these internships.
